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  Friday 24th January 2025 

Dr Bike at Crossley Hall Friday 31st January 2025 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are hosting a Dr Bike event at Crossley Hall on Friday 31 st January. This is an opportunity for anyone in 
school to get their bike fixed for FREE! 
Families can bring children’s bikes in for a FREE service and repair. Dr Bike will service and adjust parts of the 
bike to ensure they work properly, fix punctures, and replace brake and gear cables. Unfortunately, Dr Bike 
cannot replace broken parts. 
In the morning, bring your bike to the new bike shelters at the front of school. The bikes will be fixed on a first 
come, first served basis though we will try to get through as many as we can. 
The event is being run thanks to funding from the West Yorkshire Combined Authority as part of the Bike 
Friendly Schools Project. 
 
Date: Friday 31st January 2025 
Where: Bike/scooter store at the front of school 
Time: Drop bikes off as you come to school. Pick up at the end of the day! 
 
Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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